
• We’re launching an upgraded data dashboard which shows 
trending of key metrics towards functional zero and other 

insights about our homeless population. 

• We’re tracking a large inflow to homelessness this Fall. Further 

investigation will help us understand the drivers of this increase and 

develop prevention and mitigation programs.  

• The La Crosse City Council approved funding of 2 Specialized 
Housing Proposals using federal American Rescue Plan Act funds. 

Contracts are being finalized to award Karuna $300,000 and 

Couleecap $801,869 to provide housing with support services. 

• 6 people on the Pathways to Housing list were housed in 
November—thank you Pathways Conferencing participants and our 

community network! 

• The 2025 budget for La Crosse County was approved. It funds 3 

additional social workers and 3 peer support specialists to 

help people coming from homelessness find and maintain housing 

and support services. 

 

 

 


